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March 26, 1987

s
Mr. J. Philip Stohr, Director "

Division of Radiation Sefety & Safeguards y
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission :::2
Region II $101 Marietta Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 25

12 5
Re: Your Letter of 3-18-87 --

Notice of Violation W
Docket No. 030-19267 ""

License No. 45-19806-01

Dear Mr. Stohr:

Pursuant to your " Notice of Violation", the following in sequence,
is our response:

A. This is the only violation of the five that we deny.

In our letter to you dated March 3, 1987, we addressed
this:

Stephen P. Strauss is no longer employed by us and
consequently our license requires an amendment.

Richard Fisher and George W. Gills, Jr., have been to
the Troxler School. George W. Gills, Jr., should be
added to the amendment.

In no case have we permitted a non-schooled individual
to operate the gauge.

Gary Gills has been a member of our two man crew '(son of
George). His only function has been to participate in
marking the roof and as a scribe in recording on our
work sheets. In no case has he ever been on a job
without_one of the two of us present. Nevertheless,
we do intend to have him attend the Troxler School
in the future.

B. On March 23, 1987 we received from Landauer, the required
film badge service on a quarterly basis.

C. On March 19, 1987, Troxler performed the latest leak test
on our instrument. This vill be done every six months as
required.
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D. On March'12, 1987, we received from Troxler, the required
certificate of hazardous material for shipping purposes.
This and our current leak test will be carried at all times
with the instrument.

E. Early in March, 1987, we received from you the documents-
required for posting, and the posting was accomplished in
the office where the gauge is stored.

We regret and apologize for being remiss in these matters, and
assure you of our intent to comply in the future.

Sincerely,
,
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Richard H. Fisher
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